GENERALS FOR GENERATIONS
The Hamilton Council on Aging in partnership with the Hamilton-Wenham Regional High School is pleased to announce the start of a student-led volunteer program called “Generals for Generations”. The program will provide Hamilton seniors age 60 and older with much-needed help every week on Wednesday afternoon between 1:30 and 2:30.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Call Mary Beth at 978-468-5595 and let Mary Beth know what you need done or if you have any questions. Make sure you get your request in by the Friday before you need help.
